
Exciting Announcement: Join Us for the 

Annual Cycling Race! 

Dear Cyclists and Cycling Enthusiasts, 

We are thrilled to announce that registration for our Annual Cycling Race is now open! This 

year's event promises to be bigger and better than ever, with stunning routes, fantastic prizes, and 

a chance to showcase your cycling skills. 

Event Details: 

• Date: June 15, 2024 

• Location: Central Park, Main Entrance 

• Race Distances: 10km, 25km, and 50km 

Registration Information: 

To register for the race, please visit our website at www.cyclingrace.com. Early bird registration 

ends on May 1, 2024, so don't miss out! 

Why You Should Participate: 

• Challenge yourself and improve your cycling performance. 

• Meet fellow cycling enthusiasts and make new friends. 

• Win fantastic prizes and earn your medal! 

We can't wait to see you at the starting line! If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at 

info@cyclingrace.com. 

Happy Cycling! 

The Cycling Race Team 

http://www.cyclingrace.com/

